
                                                                      

 

 
 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY NO PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 
October 9, 2020 
 
ATTENTION: RESIDENTS ALONG CLARK AVENUE  - THORNHILL 
 
RE: TEMPORARY NO PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON CLARK AVENUE WEST OF DUFFERIN 
STREET  
 
Four Seasons Site Development Ltd. is working under contract for the City of Vaughan to 
construct cycling facilities and complete road improvements on Clark Avenue. 
 
Please be advised that following this Thanksgiving long weekend commencing on 
Tuesday October 13, 2020, work to remove and replace the deficient curb and gutter 
within the parking laybys on both sides of Clark Avenue west of Dufferin Street will 
commence (see map on the reverse side of this notice).  
 
In accordance with City bylaw 064-2019 temporary “No Parking” restrictions are 
being imposed within these limits during this phase of the construction.  
 
Temporary no parking signage is being installed and no parking is permitted at any time 
within these limits. During this period of the no parking restrictions any vehicles parked in 
this area will be tagged and towed at the owner’s expense.  
 
We thank you for your cooperation and compliance with these temporary no parking 
restrictions. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice and the temporary no parking 
restrictions, please contact: 
 
John Thompson, B.Sc. C.E.T. 
Project Manager 
Infrastructure Delivery, City of Vaughan 
T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8193 
E: john.thompson@vaughan.ca 

Four Seasons Site Development Ltd.  
General Inquiries: 
T: 905-670-7655 
E: officeadmin@sitedevelopment.ca 
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